
Mrs. Esther Rozum 
Seymour Town Clerk 
1 First Street 
Seymour, CT 06483 

Dear Mrs. Rozum; 

SEYMOUR ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
1 FlRST STREET, SEYMOUR, CT 06483 

May 26, 2010 

RE: ZBAMeeting, June 3, 2010 

There have been no applications submitted for consideration at the meeting of the 
Seymour Zoning Board of Appeals scheduled for June 3, 2010, therefore this meeting 
will not be held. 

There is no meeting scheduled for July 2010. The next meeting is scheduled for 
August 5, 2010. 

SEYMOUR ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
David Coe, Vice Chairman 


